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Churches discuss how “evolution poses no problems for their faith”
by david brooks at 8:58 am 

Six New Hampshire churches - most from the “liberal” side of Protestantism (Universalist and Congregationalist) and one affiliated with American Baptist Churches - are participating in the fifth annual Evolution Weekend, described by organizers thus:

Churches, temples and mosques from across the United States and around the world are joining together to celebrate Evolution Weekend, Feb. 12-14, a period designed to recognize that religion and science, two fields of critical importance to humans, should be seen as complementary rather than confrontational. Participation includes such activities as sermons, lectures, discussions and classes.

One important goal is to elevate the quality of the discussion on this critical topic - to move beyond sound bites. A second critical goal is to demonstrate that religious people from many faiths and locations understand that evolution is sound science and poses no problems for their faith.

I’m an agnostic, which means an atheist without the courage of his convictions, but this sounds great. The separation of church and state is vital for governance, but there shouldn’t be a separation of ideas.

N.H. churches that are participating, according to the Web site, are South Parish Unitarian Church, Charlestown; Monadnock Congregational Church, UCC, Colebrook; Franklin Congregational-Christian Church, UCC, Franklin; Franklin UU Congregation, Franklin; Plymouth Congregational Church, United Church of Christ, Plymouth; The United Church of Warner, Warner. I’m surprised there’s no representative from the state’s population centers of Manchester, Nashua and Concord!

There are 43 churches participating in Massachusetts, plus a half-dozen each in Vermont and Maine.

